
From: Gray, Dawn [BPU]
To: Reed, AlJawann [BPU]; Espinoza, Emeli [BPU]
Subject: FW: Wind Energy
Date: Monday, October 7, 2024 1:18:31 PM

Please upload to Infoshare.
 
From: suzanne curry <suzannecurry@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, October 7, 2024 11:30 AM
To: Secretary, BPUBoard [BPU] <Board.Secretary@bpu.nj.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Wind Energy
 
Dear Secretary:
 
I am all for wind energy in NJ. I think it's part of the future and we cannot keep
going with fossil-fuel. I want to live to see the day where I don't have to close
my windows driving up the turnpike near Elizabeth. Or when I lived in
Wallington, some days the fumes would make it to my house and I would walk
to school smelling them.
 
I believe in Wind Energy, just please place them as far out as possible. I see
signs on LBI about how it would look, and I don't quite know what to believe,
but over 10 miles sounds reasonable.
 
But I would rather see the tops of turbines over the disgusting sites and smells
of exhaust and refineries anyday.
 
Suzanne Curry
15 Pierson Court
Mahwah, NJ 7430 and 

115 West 16th Street 
North Beach Haven
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